
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: School Uniform 

This last year has seen a number of changes, not just across the world, but at Misson 

Primary School as well. We have seen our Misson Primary School logo change, we have 

launched both a new and upgraded Facebook and Instagram page, as well as numerous 

improvements in and around school.  

This leads us onto our next exciting announcement. From September our school uniform 

is changing. We will be keeping the Misson blue but our uniform logo will be brought in 

line with our butterfly theme.  

If you purchase any uniform from PMG School Wear after the 1st June you will receive 

the new logoed garment, to be worn from September. We fully understand a number of 

you will still have the older logo uniform and this is not something we ask you to replace. 

Your child can still wear these items as there will be a cross over period of one 

academic school year. In fact we will be selling any stock with the previous logo at half 

price from the school office from the 1st June. 

If you have any questions regarding the above please 

do not hesitate to contact me on 01302 710580. 

            

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Mitchell 

Office Manager 

 

 

 


